
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 25, 2013 
 

Item 55, Report No. 32, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 25, 2013. 
 
 
 
55 NEW BUSINESS – WITH RESPECT TO VERBAL REPORT REGARDING 
 YORK REGION COMMUNITY CUP SOCCER TOURNAMENT 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that the verbal report of Councillor Iafrate, advising that 
York Regional Police had conveyed their gratitude for the City’s support of the York Region 
Community Cup Soccer Tournament held in the City of Vaughan on June 1, 2013, be received. 
 
The foregoing was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Iafrate. 
 
 


